No. 1 Telegraph Stree P.O| Box 480),
15th March 1968 Singapore, I
Telegrams: Surveyor Telephone Nos. 95861 & 75112
Dear Sir,

"EMPTRE GANNET"

With reference to your Classing letter of the 12th instant,
regarding our Report No. 20724, we would advise that the boiler water
drums were specially examined at this time and the corrosion congidered
to be of a very minor nature.

Yours faithfully,

/)
A

FOR THE SURVEYORS

The Secretary, 3/ 6 ;

LONDON







